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August 24, 2023

MEMORANDUM
FOR : The Regional Executive Director
DENR MIMAROPA Region
1515 L&S Bldg..Roxas Blvd.,
Barangay 668, Ermita, Manila
THRU : The Assistant Regional Director
Management Services Division
ATT'N ¢ The Chief, RSCIG
FROM : The Provincial Environment and
Natural Resources Officer
SUBJECT REQUEST FOR CLEARANCE TO CONDUCT INFORMATION,

EDUCATION & COMMUNICATION (IEC) CAMPAIGN
WITHIN THE AOR OF CENRO ROXAS, PALAWAN

Respectfully forwarded is the memorandum report from CENRO Roxas dated August
17, 2023, regarding: the above-mentioned subject.

As stated, the said office is seeking clearance to conduct their regular IEC Campaign
within the AOR of CENRO Roxas, Palawan with cautious adherence to the existing laws,
rules, regulations, and policies of the Department on any public statements that will be shared
with the public.

For information and record.

“For the PENRO”

In-Charge Office of the PENRO

DR #: 2023-7451
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Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources .
Region IV- MIMAROPA
COMMUNITY ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE
Barangay III (Poblacion), Roxas, Palawan
Email address: cenroroxaspalawan@denr.gov.ph

e

August 17, 2023
MEMORANDUM OENR PENRL

TO ) The Provincial Environment and
Natural Resources Officer
Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City

FROM : The Community Environment and
Natural Resources Officer
SUBJECT : REQUEST FOR CLEARANCE TO CONDUCT INFORMATION,

EDUCATION & COMMUNICATION (IEC) CAMPAIGN WITHIN
THE AOR OF CENRO ROXAS, PALAWAN

In order to inform the communities, stakeholders and this office project’s beneficiaries e.g.
NGP, Permitees regarding our program, policies, rules and regulations this office is regularly
conducting Information, Education & Communication (IEC) campaign. This is one of our target
activities and strategy to communicate people or the public on their queries, issues and concerns.
For the continuation of this kind of strategy, the undersigned is requesting clearance on the conduct
of IEC within the AOR of CENRO Roxas, Palawan. Please be assured that this office will be
responsible and cautious on any statements to be shared with the public and always be aligned
with the existing laws, regulations and policies and of the Department’s goals and objectives.

For consideration and further instructions.




